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Subject: xoserve Project Nexus update 
 
Dear colleague  

I am pleased to advise you that the responses to the Project Nexus Stage 2 Consultation 
Document are now available on the xoserve web site: 
http://www.xoserve.com/nexus_Consultation.asp. 

I would also remind you that the next industry event will be held on Wednesday, 26th 
November in Solihull at the Holiday Inn, Homer Rd Solihull. If you would like to attend and 
have not yet registered your interest, please send your details to: 
xoserve.projectnexus@xoserve.com 

Kind regards  

Graham Frankland 
Customer Manager 


